
 
 

 

SHIPPENSBURG, PA  |  Feb. 11, 2016 

 

Orrstown Bank plans to move Camp Hill branch this summer 

 

Shippensburg-based Orrstown Bank announced today that it plans to move its Camp Hill branch to 

4075 Market St. this summer. 

The new building has plenty of office space – a critical resource as the bank continues its expansion 

throughout the Capital Region. 

“We’re excited to be expanding in the Camp Hill area, and we believe this location will allow our 

customers to reach our bank conveniently,” said Thomas R. Quinn, Jr., President and CEO of Orrstown 

Bank. 

In addition to the branch, the building will have space for commercial and business lenders as well as 

mortgage lenders and wealth and investment advisors. 

Orrstown says plans are not finalized, but they expect to close the location at 3045 Market St. in Camp 

Hill. All branch staff and customers will be transitioned to the new location, Quinn said.   

 

END 

 
CAPTION 
 
Shippensburg-based Orrstown Bank announced today that it plans to open a branch at 4075 Market Street in 
Camp Hill this summer. 
 
With about $1.3 billion in assets, Orrstown Financial Services, Inc. and its wholly-owned subsidiary, Orrstown Bank, provide 
a full range of financial services through 22 locations throughout Pennsylvania and Maryland. Orrstown Bank is an Equal 
Housing Lender and its deposits are insured up to the legal maximum by the FDIC.  Orrstown Financial Services, Inc.’s stock is 
traded on Nasdaq (ORRF).  More information available at www.orrstown.com. 
 
Cautionary Note Regarding Forward-looking Statements: This news release may contain forward-looking statements as 
defined in the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995.  Forward-looking statements are statements that include 
projections, predictions, expectations, or beliefs about events or results or otherwise are not statements of historical facts.   
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